
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IMMEDIATE HUMANITARIAN CEASEFIRE NEEDED IN GAZA 

 

The Principality of Kaharagia expresses its profound concern regarding the ongoing 

violence in Gaza and urgently calls for an immediate humanitarian ceasefire. Aligned with 

global appeals, Kaharagia emphasizes the necessity of ceasing hostilities and respecting 

international humanitarian laws to prevent further loss of innocent lives and escalating 

suffering. 

 

The tragic bombings of both the Al-Ahli Hospital and Church of Saint Porphyrius are stark 

reminders of the devastating impact of the conflict, and such acts of aggression that 

jeopardize civilian lives and violate humanitarian principles are strongly condemned by 

Kaharagia. 

 

Kaharagia urges all parties involved to prioritize peace, facilitate the immediate release of 

hostages by Hamas, and allow unhindered access to essential humanitarian aid by Israel. 

These crucial steps are fundamental in moving towards a peaceful resolution and alleviating 

the immense distress faced by the affected communities. 

 

The Principality of Kaharagia continues to extend its deepest sympathies to all affected by 

this devastating conflict. We stand united with the global community in seeking a durable 

peace and reconciliation in Palestine and Israel. 

 

Detroit, 29 October 2023   

 


